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Is Bikeability Sufficient?



Is Bikeability Necessary?



Bikeability Plus
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Is Bikeability Effective?

More children cycling
More safely
More often



Is there Room for Improvement?

Inputs Outputs Outcomes ImpactsRationale

Bikeability programme logic model process map, May 2017

Reduced collision rates 
involving pedal cyclists

More children cycle 
more often

• Lack of physical 
activity is 
associated with a 
range of health 
issues that cost 
the UK an 
estimated £7.4 
billion a year

• Parents are often 
concerned about 
children’s cycling 
skills and safety 
on roads

• Most children 
love cycling, but 
often lack 
knowledge, skills 
and confidence 
to cycle well

• Government is 
committed to 
doubling cycling 
by 2025 and 
reducing each 
year the rate of 
cyclists killed or 
injured on 
English roads

Government invests 
~£12 million per year 

in Bikeability over four 
years  2016-20

Additional funding 
from other sources

Process for registering 
instructors and 

Bikeability schemes 

External organisation 
oversees Bikeability 
funding, instructor 
training and quality 

assurance

~300,000 or more 
children and young 

people participate in 
Bikeability cycle 
training per year

Local authorities 
receive grants for 
Bikeability training

Children gain 
improved cycling 

knowledge and skills

Children are better at 
perceiving hazards 

when cycling

Children are more 
confident cyclists

Heath benefits (e.g. 
Improved physical and 

mental health)

Environmental 
benefits

Reduced car usage 
and congestion 
around schools

Children are able to 
cycle more safely

Instructors deliver 
standardised, quality 

assured Bikeability 
cycle training

Some children do not 
receive Bikeability 

training

Some schools do not 
offer Bikeability 

training 

Some local authorities 
do not receive grants 

Local authorities 
decide which schools 

receive Bikeability 
training

More children cycle to 
school

DfT responsibility and 
management of 

Bikeability programme

Increased amount of 
cycling 

Behaviour maintained 
into adulthood

Economic benefits 
(e.g. reduced 
absenteeism)

Some untrained 
children are relatively 
less safe and less likely 

to cycle

Some adults are 
without cycling skills 

and less likely to cycle

Process for local  
authorities to apply 

for funding to deliver 
Bikeability training

Parents allow children 
to cycle more often

Teachers perceive 
Bikeability supports 

achievement of pupil 
and school outcomes

Process for training, 
developing and 

mentoring instructors

Parents are satisfied 
with the training and
perceive children are 

safer cyclists

Schools encourage 
trained children to 

cycle to school

Some local authorities 
offer alternatives to 
Bikeability training

Increased physical 
activity

Educational benefits 
(e.g. improved pupil 

attainment)

Transport benefits
(e.g. reduced journey 

times for parents)



Where Bikeability Leads To



Thank you


